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The housing crisis has only gotten worse over the last 8 years.  It is very disturbing to 

see the number of people including families with children and those with mental 

disabilities living in tents without adequate weather protection, sanitary facilities, heat, 

running water or garbage service. This poses health and safety risks for everyone in 

our communties.  The need has never been more urgent.  Shelter is one of our most 

basic needs.    In order for us to begin to address the issue of homelessness and the 

health and safety issues that homelessness creates, we need to develop more 

housing units as quickly as possible.   Please support SB1051. 


